
SEPM Web & Technology Councilor Position 

 

SEPM is accepting applications from individuals that may want to become the next SEPM Web 

& Technology Councilor. This position is chosen by the Nominating Committee from among the 

applicants based on a letter indicating interest, a web-use background and a desire to see SEPM 

continue to expand and exploit the web for its mission.  The next Web & Technology 

Councilor’s term will run from January 1, 2023 to December 31, 2025 (three years). 

  

The specific responsibilities of the Web and Technology Councilor include: 

• Attending all regular Council meetings and any specially called Council meetings. More 

recently these meetings have been virtual. When in person SEPM provides limited travel 

support. 

•  Chair a Communications Committee that will stay abreast of ongoing advances in web-

based networking, technologies and communication systems that may affect SEPM’s 

operations and interactions with and between members.  

• Work with SEPM’s Digital Marketing Consultant as needed 

• Report annually to Council on strengths and weaknesses of SEPM’s web presence and 

digital communication systems, and recommend improvements and changes as to how 

SEPM makes use of web-based technologies, networking and communication.  

• Accepting responsibility for special projects assigned by the President or Council 

  

SEPM Council officers must be Active Members (i.e. membership dues paid).  All types of 

membership are eligible to hold this office (Full, Associate or Student).  

If you have the necessary background and are interested in joining the SEPM Council in this 

position, please send an email of interest to Howard Harper (hharper@sepm.org) before August 

1, 2022 describing your web background and interests and how you envision SEPM continuing 

and expanding its web presence – at www.sepm.org, www.sepmonline.org,  and 

www.sepmstrata.org as well as social media - SEPM Facebook, LinkedIn, Instagram and 

Twitter. Additionally, if you have any questions about this role, time commitment or general 

responsibilities please feel free to contact the current Web and Tech Councilor, Erin Pemberton 

(erin.a.pemberton@gmail.com). 

 

  

Sincerely, 

Howard 

  

Dr. Howard E. Harper, Jr. 

Executive Director 

SEPM Society for Sedimentary Geology 

www.sepm.org 

hharper@sepm.org 
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